
 
 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 Continuing our topic on space finding out lots of facts that the children want to know! 

 Listening to, sequencing and retelling the story of Beegu by Alexis Deacon.  

 Thinking of how people feel (when we may feel differently) related to the Beegu story. 

 Describing 2D shapes by using their properties to name them. 

 Creating shape pictures and using shapes to problems.  

 Creating our own big scale versions of Kandinsky art. 

 Extending our vocabulary with our new curiosity cubes. 

 Practising our Christmas play songs and dance. 

 

 

Reminders:  

 PTA Christmas fayre is 

Friday 6th December 

5-7:30pm.  

 Nativity performances.  

Each child will be given 

2 tickets for the 

morning and 2 tickets 

for the afternoon 

performance. 

RD – 16th December  

RG – 17th December 

RT – 18th December.  

 

 

 

Forest Rangers 

It is really important (as the weather is 

getting colder) that children have hats and 

gloves and come to school in a warm coat.  

They are outside for at least an hour and it 

gets very cold. Welly / thick socks also keep 

their toes cosy. Children would also benefit 

from having some spare socks in case their 

feet get wet. 

  

WOW words: Gravity 

A pull towards the ground 

 

Tea Towels 

We are selling tea towels that we 

have had made from your child’s 

drawing of themselves.  We have 

displayed them in the windows to 

view.  If you would like to buy 

some they are £4.50 and should be 

paid for via parent pay.  Once 

payment has been made then we will 

give them out to you.  They would 

make a lovely keepsake for your 

child as every reception child and 

member of staff is on them or a 

great Christmas present! All the 

profit we make goes back into 

enhancing your children’s curriculum 

so we thank you in anticipation for 

your support. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Reading Keywords. 

It is really important children regularly practice their keywords in school but also at home.  Each class has 

a keyword wall that the children try to move up as they can read (and then spell) each set.  You can 

keep the words we send home at home so they can be accessible to your child.  We have also put the 

words in a slide show on our website.  If you go to The Coppice Website / Our Curriculum / EYFS 

and scroll right to the bottom there is a ‘keyword’ presentation so you can download it practice them on 

the go! 

 


